
 
 

 

 

 

Traffic delays are expected 
 

When:  Wednesday, November 1st – Thursday, November 2nd, 2023.  

Where: Painter Road 

What: Placement of concrete barrier curbs on Painter Road 

Please anticipate delays. 

Description of Works:  

• Barrier curb placement ‘curb plunking’ on Painter Road 

• Expect single lane alternating traffic during the hours of 8:00am – 4:30pm 

• Traffic control personnel will be on-site to control traffic.  

Emergency vehicle access will be provided at all times.  

Please comply with the traffic control personnel, follow their directions, obey traffic signs, 

reduce speed, and use caution. Use of alternative routes is encouraged. 

Contact for the works:   Tanner Northrup 

Company:    Colwood Public Works 

Phone #:     250-478-5053 ext. 214 

Email:     tnorthrup@colwood.ca 

Get details and check traffic maps at www.colwood.ca/Roads 
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